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Hi,
I hope my comment isn’t too late. I have written before. My chief concerns are:
1) passing a liability to future generations
2) odor. Three times since Jan 2025, the odor from the landfill vigorously reached me while driving on Lewisburg
Grainger Rd, and twice near the Highland Walnut intersection. And related, an out of town guest smelled the awful
odor and said she would never move here because of it.
3) traffic. Really dangerous having a steady stream of trucks on 99, and also trucks turning on Independence off 20,
and also on Lewisburg Grainger.
Thank you,
Hillary Egna
Egnahs@gmail.com
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